
BY ALDS COGGS, PRATT, CHAMBERS, BROSTOFF, BAUMAN, WESTMORLAND, 

ZAMARRIPA, MOORE, PEREZ, SPIKER, STAMPER 

Resolution expressing condolences for the family and friends of Keesha Harrell-Davis. 

 

WHEREAS, 

KEESHA HARRELL-DAVIS 

passed from this life on September 28, 2024 at the age of 45, and services were held in her 

memory on October 19, 2024; and 

 WHEREAS, Keesha Harrell-Davis was born on December 5, 1978 to Pamela L. Harrell 

and Trent W. Davis in Milwaukee, where she was raised and spent most of her life, and she 

would go on to attend Whitefish Bay High School and throughout listening to the voice of God 

and accepting Christ in her life; and 

WHEREAS, Keesha was a wonderful and protective mother and daughter, who 

demonstrated character in everything she did, and while giving a lot of herself to others 

throughout her life and made everyone that she encountered feel protected and loved; and 

 WHEREAS, Keesha turned her passion of doing things for others into a career through 

working at the House of Peace, Justice Children’s Clothing Store, Arlington Cemetery, and 

owning two nail salons in Salina, Kansas and Milwaukee; and  

 WHEREAS, Keesha leaves to cherish her memory, her loving mother Pamela L. Harrell, 

father Dr. Trent W, Davis M.D., children Emerie Page, Jessimia Harrell-Page, Wyatt Page and 

host of sisters, brothers, nieces, nephews, aunts, cousins, friends and members of 5 Points 

Neighborhood Association; now, therefore, be it 

 RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith offers its 

sincere condolences to the family members and friends of Keesha Harrell-Davis and mourns the 

passing of this dedicated community member and woman; and, be it 

 FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of the resolution be presented 

to the family of Keesha Harrell-Davis. 

Introduced by Common Council members Milele A. Coggs, Andrea M. Pratt, Mark Chambers, 

Jr., Jonathan Brostoff, Robert Bauman, Lamont Westmoreland, JoCasta Zamarripa, Sharlen 

P. Moore, José G. Pérez, Scott Spiker and Russell W. Stamper, II and approved by all 

members of the Milwaukee Common Council on November 6, 2024. 


